Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 3:05 PM

To: Baker, Larry

Cc: ‘Van Curen, Jennifer'; rpair@blm.gov; Groves, Amber; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Apache State SWD Pit Final

RE: Apache Corp * Apache St SWD 3 * 2RP-3317 * DOR: 10/2/15
Bruce,

Sorry for a late response on this one. OCD approves the closure request, submitted by ARCADIS, for the above
referenced release. This release impacted Federal and State surface.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Van Curen, Jennifer [mailto:Jennifer.VanCuren@arcadis.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 6:13 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; rpair@blm.gov; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
<Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>

Subject: Apache State SWD Pit Final

Please find attached the final report on the Apache State SWD Pit. | have followed up on the site and everything looks
good as of today. Thank you all for your time in the review and approval of this closure request.

Respectfully,

Jennifer Van Curen

Environmental Project Scientist | Permitting & Compliance
Jennifer.VanCuren@arcadis.com | Arcadis U.S.

1004 N. Big Spring St., Suite 300 | Midland, Texas 79701
T.432.217.2699 | C. 432.270.8753 | F. 432.687.5401
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